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INVITATION – CALL OF INTEREST 

 

PRESENTATION OF THE ELECTRONIC APPLICATION PROPOSAL - SYSTEM 

REFERRED TO TAX FREE SHOPPING FOR THIRD COUNTRIES’ TRAVELERS 

 

Independent Authority for Public Revenue, in pursuit of its strategic objectives of 

"Business and Trade Facilitation" and "Enhancing Tax Compliance", invites for the 

express of interest on proposals for the presentation of electronic systems   in the field 

of implementation - management of the “VAT exemption procedure for the Tax Free 

shopping  by the taxable person established within the European Union to a buyer-

third country traveler and departing for a third country from Greece or through 

another Member State.” 

 

Companies must express their interest in delivering a power point of up to 30 minutes. 

The presentation should cover at least the following topics: 

 

 Application functionalities – electronic services provided 

 Possibility for Access of IAPR employees to the application / functionalities 

provided - minimum hardware or other equipment requirements  Possibility 

of interconnection with IAPR’s main information systems  -in order to have 

on line access to the sales shops  data 

 Interoperability  with IAPR information systems 

 Possibility of Greek Customs offices  to interconnect / communicate with EU 

customs offices through this application 

 Historicity of the system - data retention 

 Protection of buyers' personal data 

 Connection of  the application to peripherals (eg printers - scanners) 

 Management of the application and data access 

 Interconnection of the application with similar applications in EU countries 

 VAT Refund Completion Update (direct - indirect discharge) 

 Sharing previous experience from implementing similar applications in other 

EU countries. 

 

In order to facilitate the process during the time of presentation, only representatives 

of the company implementing the presentation of its electronic application and as well 

as representatives of the competent departments of IAPR shall be allowed in the 

room. 

Interested companies are kindly requested to register by  15/11/2019 to the following 

email addresses. 

 

Companies shall announce their interest via email at: gdcustoms@aade.gr, which 

belongs to the General Directorate for Customs and Excise with a notification to the 

Directorate  for Excise and VAT (email address: vat-customs@2001.syzefxis.gov.gr) . 



Following the expression of interest, a communication will be followed by the Office 

of the General Directorate for Customs and Excise regarding the date, time and venue 

of the presentation. 

Please note that this invitation does not constitute a bidding procedure and does not 

bind the Greek State. 

 

 


